
Don’t Throw In 

The Towel 

presents 

TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 19, 2019,  6:30 TIL 8:00 PM 

SISTERS OF SAINT JOSEPH MOTHERHOUSE 

150 FRENCH ROAD, 14618 
 

FREE WILL OFFERING GRATEFULLY ACCEPTED 

 

For Additional Info:  DontThrowInTheTowel@gmail.com or (585) 978-1510 

Restoring Women To The Diaconate: 

Is NOW The Time? 
Did you know that St. Paul actually called Phoebe a deacon right in the Bible? 

 

Or that today, at the Amazon Synod, our Church is discussing women deacons again? 
 

There’s so much to know—and real reason to hope! 
 

We suggest an evening with 

Gloria Ulterino, M.Div. 
Former head of the diocesan Office of Women, founder of Women of the Well,  

author of 2 books (so far) on women in Scripture and Tradition,  

and passionate preacher       

 

Please join us for this outstanding journey across time —  

followed by your questions and great conversation! 

SAVE THE DATE:  1/25/2020  - “Building Up Our Church” 

mailto:DontThrowInTheTowel@gmail.com

